
4 14 

FoodQuest LLC 
John H Hnatio Ed Phd 
7420 Hayward Drive 
Suite 102 
Frederick, MD 21702 USA 

Re: 	Letter dated January 19, 2014 

Dear•Mr.-Hnatio: 

11AR 1 Ei 2014 

I am writing in regard to your 66-page letter dated January 19. As your letter is a list of questions 
rather than a request for records, it has been forwarded to CFSAN for response under general 
correspondence. We expect CFSAN to complete its response approximately two weeks from today. 
To the extent CFSAN determines that any of the questions in your letter should be handled under 
the FOIA, your letter will be logged as an FOIA request. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Kotler Kotler 
Deputy Director 
Division of Freedom of Information 
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